1220 ON YOUR DIAL KOMR
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November 2, 1971

Mr. Carl W. Dabelstein
3300 North 56th St.
Lincoln,
Nebraska 68507
Good Morning Carl:
Thank you for your letter dated October 30, 1971.

Yes, we confirm your receiving KOUR 1220 Radio during our
Frequency check between 12:15 to 12:30 A.M. on October 30, 1971.

As an old ham myself, I will say 73's and thanks.

Si

hn A. Moline
eneral Manager and
Chief Engineer
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